
 

 

 
 
10th October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Stone Age Dress Up Day 

We would like to invite the children to come to school on Friday 
19th October 2018 dressed up as Stone Age characters. This is to 
celebrate our topic ‘Meet the Flintstones.’ The children have really 
enjoyed immersing themselves in The Stone Age. We hope that 
the children will have fun picking their outfits. There is no need to 
purchase a special outfit, as children could just backcomb their 
hair and add a bone, if they wish. 

  

 

 

 

 

Year 3/4 Team  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


